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   WSWS Holiday Schedule
   Over the holiday period, we will not publish on
Tuesday, December 25 or Wednesday, December 26.
We will also not publish on Tuesday, January 1 or
Wednesday, January 2. We will resume our regular
schedule of postings on January 3.
   The WSWS extends season's greetings to all of our
readers.
 

To contact the WSWS and the
Socialist Equality Party visit:

wsws.org/contact
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